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Frosty the snowman comes to St Winifreds Care Home

It was a bit frosty last Wednesday morning when we had a visit from Frosty the snowman at St Winifreds Care Home!

All our residents enjoyed meeting him, and those who realised it was Julie from our team thought it was so funny! What a fun festive

morning.

Frosty the Snowman

Was a jolly happy soul

With a corn cob pipe and a button nose

And two eyes made out of coal

 

 


